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Paul,

COGCC has reviewed the 2012 Annual Project Summary for the Wass #5 Remediation Project 4369.  Kerr
McGee has requested to reduce the monitoring program by removing monitoring wells MW-12, MW-13 and MW-
14 from the monitoring program.  

COGCC approves the request to reduce monitoring at this time.  However, if concentrations in wells at the site
appear to increase, particularly at monitoring points MW-06, MW-07 or MW-10, then monitoring wells MW-12,
MW-13 and/or MW-14 may be required to be returned to the monitoring program.

Please contact me with any questions regarding this project.

Regards,

Rick Allison, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist - Northeast Colorado
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 970-461-2970
Fax: 970-461-4781
Cell: 970-623-0850 
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